
Yours faithfully,
/'

Headmaster.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, (^ue.

Dear Sir Arthur,

It was indeed thoughtful of yo 

the time to congratulate us upon our school

I have re_<.d y our letter to those responsible 

1 or toe work and to the pupils in iur u iper grades.

It pleased tnem greatly to know that you with vour 

many duties would take the time to consider their 

modest effort.

to take

magazine.

To me your letter added a delightful 

personal touch which is very encouraging and which 

I appreciate.

May 11, 1933.
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